Editorial

I became the managing editor of Annales Universitatis Paedagogicae Cra-
coviensis Studia Mathematica in 2006. Running the journal in the open access
model appeared a little revolutionary at this time. Next years showed that this
was a right decision which attracted new authors and significantly improved the
journal visibility and impact. In 2009 the journal appeared for the first time on the
list B of the Polish Ministry of Science and Higher Education. Articles started to
be reviewed in the American Mathematical Society service Mathematical Reviews
and the European Mathematical Society service zbMATH.

The international editorial board was established and expanded stepwise so
that it consists now of 8 active editors. Since 2013 the journal is co-published by
de Gruyter. It was accepted in the Directory of Open Access Journals in 2013. In
2016 the journal was awarded the DOAJ Seal. It has been a valuable achievement
to conclude the 10 years period of service.

I take this opportunity to thank my colleagues and collaborators. I owe a
lot to Wladystaw Wilk, who introduced me to the editorial job and made the
online model possible. I thank Pawel Solarz who served as the Editorial Secre-
tary and Magdalena Piszczek, who took care of typesetting. Many thanks go to
Wydawnictwo Naukowe UP and de Gruyter for constant support in publishing the
journal timely. While remaining part of the editorial team, I am very glad to pass
over the lead to the next generation.

Krakéw, 2017 Tomasz Szemberg

It is a great honour, a privilege and an obligation to take over the Managing
Editor post. As an author, I know how important are quick, accurate and mean-
ingful reports from the referees. As an editor I will put great effort in treating
the manuscripts timely and fairly and to accept those recommended manuscripts
which have potential to serve the international mathematical community.

In 2017 Annales Universitatis Paedagogicae Cracoviensis Studia Mathematica
has been accepted to Clarivate Analytics - Emerging Sources Citation Index. This
has already resulted in an increase of submissions, which in turn allows for more
selective procedures. The editorial team has been joined by Beata Hejmej, who
in an energetic manner takes care of fulfilling the two main objectives mentioned
above. With my fellow editors I am anxious to welcome new authors and high
quality manuscripts in the months and years to come.

Krakéw, 2017 Justyna Szpond



